
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF SHARON 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PLANNING BOARD  

BIRCH HILL DEFINITIVE SUBDIVISION 

The Sharon Planning Board will hold a virtual public hearing on March 4, 2021 at 7:00 pm to review the definitive 

subdivision filing for “Birch Hill”, located between Prince Way and Bay Road, submitted by Birch Hill Trust 

Corporation of Boston, MA and plans drawn by SITEC, Inc. 

Online Meeting ID Password www.zoom.us 661-933-1292 02067 

https://zoom.us/j/6619331292?pwd=akFmV1A3RklXeEhyamlHeG5tRVdzZz09 

BY PHONE 

1-312-626-6799 1-929-205-6099 1-253-215-8782 

1-301-715-8592 1-346-248-7766 1-669-900-6833 

To mute or unmute yourself, Press *6 

Any questions prior to the hearing can be directed to Peter O’Cain, Town Engineer, by e-mail at 

pocain@townofsharon.org. 

All interested parties should plan to attend. 

Sharon Planning Board 

Shannon McLaughlin, Chair 

AD#13941021 

Times Advocate 2/17, 2/24/21 


